From: Kevin Swalley [mailto:kevins@gnbbank.com]
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 5:59 PM

To: Comments

Subject: Proposed rate increases

| find it unthinkable the FDIC would consider further limiting the economic recovery by burdening the
community banks with the heavy responsibility of restoring the fund balance to safe levels.

Kevin J. Swalley Pres./CEO
The Grundy National Bank
529 G Avenue

Grundy Center, lowa 50638



